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Weekly Announcements 12/19/14 

 

Hello Parents! 

 

 TCS is hosting an Attendance Marathon between 12/8 and 1/23/15, where students are eligible 

for prizes if they arrive to school on time daily! It is important that they swipe their ID cards 

every morning, so we can record their time of arrival. 

 There is an Ugly Sweater Contest taking place Monday 12/22 and Tuesday 12/23. Students will 

have pictures of their sweater taken at Morning Meeting, and will vote through for their favorite 

sweaters via the TCS e-mail. The winner will be announced Tuesday afternoon and there will be 

a prize! 

 TCS is hosting Saturday School Sessions to prepare for Regents Exams in both the January 

administration and the June administration on the following dates: 12/13, 12/20, 1/10/15, and 

1/24/15. (Please refer to the flyer posted under “Announcements” for further information.) The 

schedule is as follows: 

 
Session 1: 9:00AM – 10:30AM Session 2: 10:30AM – 12:00PM 

HUMANITIES 
Perry, Room 206 – Global/U.S. History Perry, Room 206 – Global/U.S. History 
Singh, Room 204 – English Regents Singh, Room 204 – English Regents 

SCIENCE & MATH 
Clough, Room 304 – Living Environment Clough, Room 304 – Living Environment 

Linville, Room 303 – Algebra Linville, Room 303 – Algebra 
Uler, Room 301 – Trig/Geometry Uler, Room 301 – Trig/Geometry 

 

 Holiday Break: Students are off starting 12/24. School resumes 1/5/15. 12/23 will be a 

FULL day. 

 The first installment of senior dues ($100) is past due. Students must see Mr. Zeller if they need 

to make a payment. The total amount is $280 and it can be paid all at once, if that is your 

preference. 

 

From Mr. Stebel: 

 The Senior (Film 401) Students have their Script Coverage assignments due at 11:59PM, 

December 19th! We encourage you to ask your soon-to-be graduating child about his/her 

experience engaging in this authentic, in-demand, and profitable task that Hollywood studios pay 

top dollar for! 

 



 

 
 

 Congrats to the Junior (Film 301) Students on completing their tandem writing scripts! These 

scripts are the culmination of the hard work they've done all year with creating characters, 

learning about story beats, and practicing the examples of exciting, plot-driving dialogue they've 

been working on. Look forward to these scripts being on display at the school in the very near 

future! 
 

From Ms. Martinez: 

 DreamYards Winter Session Classes will start after the new year!   

 Winter Session Starting January 2015! Sign up Now for Classes! Open Enrollment Has Begun! 

 Classes: 

o Bronx Poetry Project (Poetry): Whether you love poetry, creative writing or performance this 

class is for you. Express your skills and talent! We have Open Mic Nights and have competitions 

Nationwide! 

o High School Class: Thursdays 4pm-6pm 

 Dance: Learn the art form of Dance! Express yourself through Modern and Cultural Dance! 

 Digital Music Production: Explore global beats, record in our studio and make music using the latest 

audio technology.  

 High School Class: Tuesdays 4pm - 6 pm 

 Free Metro Cards * Free Snack Weekdays * Free Lunch on Saturdays 

 Questions? Want to Register? 

o Contact: Allison Torres, MPA: Outreach Manager 

o Tel: 718.588.8007 ext. 218 Fax: 718-588-8310  

o Email: atorres@dreamyard.com 

o DreamYard Art Center 

1085 Washington Ave 

Bronx, NY 10456 

mailto:atorres@dreamyard.com

